Rose-Coss,

Dylan H, EMNRD

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Mr. Taylor,

Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Thursday, June 27, 2019 4:03 PM

‘Raymond Taylor'

RE: [EXT] Whiting Oil and Gas - Carlson Fed A 2 TB - Remediation Plan - 1RP-5525

The NMOCD has reviewed the proposed workplan for the Carlson Fed A 2 TB site (1RP-5525). To accept the remediation
plan, the OCD would like to see more information regarding:

e Stockpile remediation.

O The OCD has no problems with in situ remediation, but the Division requires more information on the

proposed process. For instance:
= Will the stockpiles be bermed and lined?
=  How will the piles be laid out?
= How will excess water be managed?
=  How will treatment be applied?
= List of major ingredients in “BioWash” and “AMS 101"

0 The OCD would like to see more than a four spot composite sample on the remediation piles and a

description of the where within the piles samples will be taken (i.e. middle of pile, edge, top).

e Additionally, based on review of provided soil data, the OCD recommends that the entire area of concern be
excavated to two feet below ground surface before taking confirmatory bottom hole samples to determine if all
constituents of concern have been removed.

Thanks, and let me know if you have any questions,

Best,

Dylan Rose-Coss

Environmental Scientist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488

From: Raymond Taylor <raymond@Iloboservicesconsulting.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2019 2:30 PM

To: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD <DylanH.Rose-Coss@state.nm.us>

Cc: JR Juarez Jr <jrjuarez@whiting.com>; Tim Blair <tim.blair@loboservicesconsulting.com>
Subject: [EXT] Whiting Oil and Gas - Carlson Fed A 2 TB - Remediation Plan - 1RP-5525

Dylan,



Attached is the remediation plan for the impacted soils at the Carlson Fed A 2 TB. After you've had time to review please
let us know your thoughts.

Thank You

Raymond Taylor, CSP

President
M: 432-425-3098 | O: 1-800-610-6214
raymond@]loboserviceconsulting.com

https://loboservicesconsulting.com
214 W Texas Ave, Suite 1215, Midland, Texas 79701
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This message has been sent as a part of discussion between the sender and the addressee whose name is specified above. Should you receive this message by
mistake, we would be most grateful if you informed us that the message has been sent to you. In this case, we also ask that you delete this message from your
mailbox, and do not forward it or any part of it to anyone else. Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.



